
Stay in the Loop 
November 29, 2017 

 
 

Sunday, December 3rd (This Sunday) 

 AM 

This Sunday we will be looking at Matthew Chapter 1, the lineage of Jesus. We will see how 

important it is to seek, love, obey and follow God on a daily basis. Not only does walking 

with God draws us closer to Him, but it also sets an example for those around us and effects 

our children, grandchildren and great grandchildren for generations to come. 

 

 PM 

Join us at 6:30 for our Evening Service as we continue on this same theme. 
 

 THIS SUNDAY December 3rd, join us for the Children’s Christmas Musical! This will be during 

the Worship time of our Morning Service. 

 

 Ladies (18 years old & up), join us for our Annual Ornament Swap on December 11 at 6:00 

p.m.  Join us for a night of fun, food and laughter!  Dinner will be catered by Olive Garden (Lasagna, 

Alfredo, salad, bread and dessert).  The cost is $15 per person.  Please bring an ornament ($10 

value) to swap.  To purchase tickets, or if you have any questions, please contact Lisa Watson or 

Stacy Morris.  Deadline to purchase tickets is December 6 

 

 December 17th!  Baptism Sunday! This is for anyone needing to be baptized that has not. We 

already have a few signed up to be baptized! Contact Pastor Chris at the church 770-229-8085 or 

cwatson@harpscrossing.com if you are interested. 

 

 Ski Bible 2018 is February 19 - 22.  Registration ends on December 17.  Cost is $189 for 

students.  Chaperone cost is $90.  Sign up now to reserve your spot. 

 

 Mom’s Morning Out for children ages 6 months-6 years old. This will be on the third Monday of 

each month from 9:00 am-12:00 noon. Our next MMO will be December 18, 2017.  Please 

contact Harriette Connell if you have any questions: 770-468-3096 

 

 The Florence, AL Youth Mission Trip See Gina Hatchett for the trip application packets. Grades 7th 

– 12th. Trip dates are Monday, July 9th – Saturday, July 14th. Cost is $170 per person.  $100 

Deposit and applications are due December 10th . 

 

 Youth Christmas Party the Hatchett’s December 15th from 6-9 pm.  

 

 Mark your calendars for our Christmas Night of Worship on December 17th during our evening 

service.  If you plan to sing/play an instrument, please contact Pastor Gary at 

gkubik@harpscrossing.com 
 

 Coming Wednesdays in January 2018 we will be offering PLACE Ministries.  PLACE will help 

people discover that God has created and gifted them with unique talents, personalities and gifts to 

serve Him, serve the Church and to serve others. Please be praying how He will have you to serve in 

2018. More info to come! See Pastor Chris with any questions 

 

Response Team on call – November 29th –  

      December  3rd & 6th – John Cauble 
 

Tonight’s Wednesday cleaning schedule- Debbie Allen & Barbara Fowler VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
  

Sunday, December 3rd :  

   Bed Babies:  Lisa Watson, Janet Roberts & Harriette Connell 

   Toddlers:  Debbie Allen, Jamey Allen NEED VOLUNTEER 

   Children’s Church:  Joan Hughey & Bailey Morris 

   Evening Service Nursery:  Abby Greenwood & Janet Roberts 
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